
 
 
 
Dear Hope Lutheran Preschool Families, 
 
Here at Hope, we continue to do our very best to react carefully and appropriately to the 
ever-changing developments related to the coronavirus outbreak. We are praying for 
our community, and for all of you, relying on the goodness and grace of our Lord Jesus 
Christ. 
 
With regret, I wish to inform you that Hope's Preschool program will be closed for at 
least the next two weeks, beginning on Monday, March 16. We are saddened by this 
decision, knowing that it will impact many families adversely; and, yet, we feel it is very 
important to comply with the guidance of local and state government and health officials 
regarding social distancing and gatherings. 
 
At this time, we are not currently aware of anyone in the Hope community who has 
tested positive for coronavirus, or has been directly exposed to a person who tested 
positive; but we are asking anyone in the Hope community for whom that is the case to 
let us know immediately.  
 
Further information regarding pre-paid tuition will be shared once we have this 
information. We look forward to re-opening our Preschool as soon as possible, and will 
communicate with you as decisions are made. 
 
Please call the Preschool office on Monday if you have questions or concerns. 
 
God's blessing to you and yours, 
 
 
Regina W. Fisher 
Director 
919-453-0388 
 


